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     RE: Cybersecurity Regulation Compliance Certification Deadline Extended 

 

 

 
The New York Department of Financial Services (“DFS”) has extended the deadline for filing cybersecurity 

regulation certifications of compliance from February 15, 2020 to April 15, 2020. The April 15
th

 deadline applies 

for all future years, beginning in 2020. Certifications may be filed beginning January 1
st
.  

 

Read here for more information about the filing and ELANY offers to help members comply with the regulation’s 

requirements. The DFS has issued guidance on how to make filings. Filings must be made electronically via the 

DFS cybersecurity portal. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All current ELANY bulletins and other current ELANY publications can be found on our website at 

http://www.elany.org 

 

Follow ELANY on  
 

 

 

elany@elany.org 

www.elany.org 

 

phone  646-292-5500 

 

https://www.dfs.ny.gov/docs/legal/regulations/adoptions/dfsrf500txt.pdf
https://www.elany.org/f/2149
https://www.dfs.ny.gov/system/files/documents/2019/12/cyber_cert_compliance_filing.pdf
https://myportal.dfs.ny.gov/myapps?p_p_state=maximized&p_p_mode=view&saveLastPath=false&_58_struts_action=%2Flogin%2Flogin&p_p_id=58&p_p_lifecycle=0&_58_redirect=%2Fweb%2Fcybersecurity%2F
http://www.elany.org/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/excesslineassociationofny
mailto:elany@elany.org

